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To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: HB 3063
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 11:13:46 AM

To Whom it May Concern:

HB 3063 is a complete disregard of all Oregonian’s first amendment rights. Freedom of religion was purposefully
the first amendment mentioned in the Bill of Rights. It is one of the founding ideals of our great country and this bill
to take away the freedom of expressing ones beliefs cannot be accepted.

It is mine belief as is many others that we are commanded by God to not use vaccines. | am pro-life and many
vaccines use fetal tissue such as hep A & varicella.

The state of Oregon also holds the right to free public education for all children.

When eliminating the exemptions in this bill you are taking away that right to free public education to those who
choose not to use vaccines.

| do believe all should be educated and have the conversation with doctors about vaccination but at the end of the
day it is each parent’s job to make the determination of what is best for their child.
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